May 8™, 2013
To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Nikki Woods, I own The Rhino Bar, at 1659 N. Main St. We are requesting
permission to have a benefit and block off High St. from Main St. east to Chatham. We
are having a benefit for Savanna Royer, who was stricken with MS. We wish to have this
event on June 15™ from 3:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Savanna has lived in Racine all of her life, she is very active in the community, as well as
a lifelong member of The Girl Scouts. She was diagnosed with MS at age 17, and is now
22. She is working, volunteering, and going to college. Savanna has to take medication
daily to be able to live as normal of a life as she can. Her medical expenses are mounting
at a rapid pace. Even though she is on her parents insurance the monthly out of pocket
expense is $1000. She has four years left on her parents insurance and then she is on her
own.

The Rhino Bar has been approved for 2 benefits in the past where we were able to block
off the street. One was for a local cancer patient and the other for a local paraplegic. Both

were great successes and neither had any negative repercussions.

Thank you for your consideration.

The Rhino Bar and the Royer Family



